ﬁﬁBAKER&TAYLOR

the future delivered

June 7, 2011

Ms. Shelly Murray
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street East
Charleston, WV 25305-0130

RE: RFQ # EDD358291
DUE: June 16, 2011 at 1:30pm

Dear Ms. Murray:

In regard to the noted solicitation, please be advised that Baker & Taylor, Inc. submits a
“No Bid”.

Please retain the name of our company on your list of bidders for all solicitations that
require the supply of books and related cataloging and processing services, DVDs, music
compact discs, and related services.

Please note our address and send all future solicitations to the following:
Baker & Taylor, Inc.
ATTN: Pricing Services
2550 West Tyvola Road, Suite 300
Charlotte, NC 28217
Thank you for considering Baker & Taylor.

Sinceyely,

Angela D. Scott
Pricing Services
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